
Sayyid Al-Hakeem reiterates call to support Al-Sudani’s Government

In his meeting with Mr. Salahuldeen Bahauldeen, Secretary General of the Kurdistan Islamic

Union, Sayyid Al-Hakeem discussed the political landscape updates in Iraq and the region of

Kurdistan on 12/5/2023.

His  Eminence  affirmed  the  importance  of  investing  in  all  possibilities  to  resolve  the

differences within the region and unite the Kurdish field.

H.E. affirmed that the federal government is supported by the ruling alliance composed of all

spectra and components, and this government is keen on providing services and restoring the

trust of citizens in the political system. H.E. also stated the acceptance of the government on

the popular, regional, and international levels, and reiterated the call to support and empower

the government to achieve its program.


